PARKS AND RECREATION

JANUARY 27, 2025

RECEIVED AN ADDITIONAL $20,000.00 FOR THE BASKETBALL
COURT.
A NEW SHED WAS INCORPORATED INTO OUR BUDGET PLAN FOR
2025, CAN WE HAVE THE MONEY TO PURCHASE???
MARCIA WILL CONTACT:

o EPOXY FLOORS TO SET UP FOR THE SPRING.

o AJHAAS REGARDING THE BALLFIELDS.
LOOKED AT CHANGES FOR WAGES FOR NEXT SWIM SEASON.
POOL SIGN-UPS ARE APRIL 19 AND MAY 10, POOL OPENS JUNE 1.
GAVE POOL FORMS TO KELSEY.
GETTING PRESS/SOCIAL MEDIA RELEASES READY.
LOOKING AT ADDING AN EVENING FOR POOL SIGN UPS.
DISUSSED CHANGING THE RENTAL FORM FOR POOL.
WILL BE CONTACTING NATHAN, JEFF AND MATT REGARDING
GETTING THE POOL READY FOR THE UPCOMING POOL SEASON.
WILL CONTACT KRISTA REGARDING LIFEGUARD CLASSES FOR MAY.
NEED TO POSSSIBLY MAKE SOME CHANGES TO THE SWIM LESSON
SCHEDULE.



